NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF

CITY COUNCIL AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY MEETINGS
Please note that the regular City Council and Redevelopment Agency meetings scheduled for 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 8, 2011, in the City Council Chamber were cancelled by the City Council/Redevelopment Agency on June 14, 2011.
The next regular meetings of the City Council and Redevelopment Agency are scheduled for Tuesday, November 15, 2011.
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